Attachment 5 SATH thank you letter

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES

Health Service

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Public

National Center for Health Statistics 3311 Toledo Road Hyattsville, Maryland 20782

Dear Respondent:

Thank you for participating in the Survey of Adult Transition and Health. The information you provided about your health and health care will be used to develop adult health programs across the country. In appreciation for the time and effort you spent answering our questions, we are enclosing \$XX (20/25).

If you have any questions, you can call the study staff toll-free at 1-800-XXX-XXXX, or you can visit the study's web site at http://www.cdc.gov/nchs/about/major/slaits/sath.htm.

Thank you again for your help.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Sondik, Ph.D.

Director, National Center for Health Statistics

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention